

725 Gulf Road, Elyria, OH 44035-3697

440.365.1821 FAX 440.365.7536

elyriacatholic.com

September 9, 2019

Dear Elyria Catholic Parents,

Today, Elyria Catholic High School is kicking off its annual **\$10,000 Grand Prize Raffle**. Our annual raffles have raised over \$860,000 in the last twelve years to provide financial assistance to many of our students. One hundred percent of the proceeds from the raffle go directly to our Elyria Catholic students.

We are grateful to I-90 Nissan and Sunnyside Chevrolet for sponsoring this raffle for the third year in a row. Should you find yourself in the market for a new vehicle, we hope you will take a test drive at one of these dealers and support those who support Catholic education in Lorain County.

This year's Grand Prize is \$10,000. 2nd Prize is \$500. 3rd Prize is \$250. The winners will be drawn and announced on Friday, October 18, 2019 during half-time at our last regular season home football game.

Each student is required to sell eight (8) tickets at \$25 each. If a family has multiple students, each student is required to sell the minimum eight (8) tickets. This is the only required school fundraiser of the year.

Tickets were distributed today, Monday, September 9th. Sold tickets should be turned in from Friday, October 4th through Thursday, October 17th.

- Please have your student turn in their sold ticket stubs and payment in the envelope provided for each student no later than Thursday, October 17th.
- Any unsold tickets must also be returned in the envelope.
- Please complete the label on the envelope for each student properly.
- Any student who fails to sell eight tickets will be invoiced by the school for unsold tickets and 2nd quarter report cards will be held if the bill remains unpaid.

As soon as a student turns in all of their sold tickets with payment, they will receive an "Elyria Catholic is an Engaged Community - I am leaving my Print!" t-shirt and will be allowed to wear it with their uniform pants or skirts for the remainder of the turn-in period through Thursday, October 17th.

If we meet our goal of \$70,000 by October 17th, all students will earn a day off school on Friday, April 3, 2020.

Thank you for your support of our students, our school and our mission.

Best Regards,

Michelle Hoffman
Director of Advancement



